
BDTHC Monthly Newsletter – January 2020

Hi BDTHC members,

Middle of January and very cold.  The 
ground is like rock. So not much digging 
going on right now. 

We met on January 13th at our regular 
place, with lots to discuss on many 
items.

First the hunt flyer has been finalized 
and is on our web site. The kids hunt will be free, all coins no 
token prizes.

When we set up the fields we will bury all the hunts at one time 
for that day.  This way it won't interfere with the lunch time 
for the buriers. 

We also need more help from the club members under the pavilion 
for the club activities and fund raisers.

I have no date for the club members picnic and hunt as of yet.

Finds of the month:  
Jewelry----Bob Brown
Misc. ------Lois Kambies

I demonstrated the new Simplex Detector.  Which for the money 
has a lot of features that the more expensive machines don't 
have.  I have only been able to air test it as the weather 
hasn't been cooperating but these results are very good.  

Next meeting will be February 10, 2020 at our usual meeting 
place, the Forty Fort Municipal building in the basement.

Remember the finds of the month has started so if the weather 
warms up a little get out and hunt so you can enter the finds of 
the month.

Happy Detecting
BDTHC President 
By Derr

"The Penn Pointer"


